
Working in partnership 

Saints Peter and Paul Catholic 

High School invited us to design 

a jigsaw piece to be added to 

their school entrance display 

celebrating Pilgrims of Hope.  

We are looking forward to    

seeing our piece along with all 

of the other pieces designed by 

pupils from the High School and 

also other primary schools.  
 

 


